
CERT Monthly 
Safety Tip

Consider registering your emergency contact information with

TIFF – To Inform Families First 
www.ToInformFamiliesFirst.org

This program was developed to provide emergency contact 
information to loved ones in case of an emergency. It is 

sponsored by the Manatee County Sheriff’s office and the 
information is accessible ONLY to law enforcement who only 

use it to contact people you designate in the event of an 
emergency. 

Over 13 million have already registered, and it is a free, 
voluntary program for anyone with a Florida Drivers License or 
ID card. The process takes only minutes and can save you and 

your loved ones valuable time if an emergency happens.

To learn more about this program you can contact the founder 
of TIFF, Christine Olson, at 941.795.1869, or go online to her 

website www.ToInformFamiliesFirst.org

******************
The next monthly CERT meeting is on Thursday, July 21 at 

10am in the Oasis Card Room. If you’re interested in joining 
CERT, please contact Lyle Weissbach at fetzer3@aol.com.
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